
                                                                   

AZSFWC letter reiterating support for Chiricahua Public Access Project – 11-19-20 
 

Arizona Sportsmen for Wildlife Conservation 
PO Box 75731 New River, AZ 85087 

 
  

 

          
 
 
 
November 19, 2020 
 
Doug Ruppel, District Ranger  
Douglas Ranger District  
Coronado National Forest 
1192 West Saddleview Road  
Douglas, AZ 85607 
 
RE: Chiricahua Public Access Project #57856 
 
Dear Mr. Ruppel: 
 
Arizona Sportsmen for Wildlife Conservation (AZSFWC) is a 501c-3 non-profit 
organization dedicated to wildlife conservation, habitat work, youth recruitment and 
retention, as well as educating sportsmen and women on issues important to their 
passions. AZSFWC consists of 43 member, affiliate, and associate groups that reach 
across the spectrum of conservation, hunting, angling, shooting, outdoor recreation and 
businesses from across Arizona. Our member groups represent more than 10,000 
sportsmen and women from the state.         
 
AZSFWC and 28 of our member organizations want to reiterate our support for the 
Chiricahua Public Access Project.  We have attached our September 3, 2020 letter 
confirming that position.   
 
AZSFWC has long advocated for improved and enhanced access on our public lands in 
Arizona and we appreciate your efforts with this project! 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours in Conservation,  

 
Jim Unmacht 
Executive Director 

 
       


